
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

March 31, 2022 

Medi-Cal Pharmacy Benefits 

Effective 6/1/22, CHCN will no longer administer the Medi-Cal pharmacy benefits, such 

as enteral nutrition products and continuous glucose monitoring devices for Type I 

Diabetes Mellitus. We will continue to evaluate authorizations for continuous glucose 

monitoring devices for Anthem members who have Type II Diabetes Mellitus.   

The pharmacy benefits are administered by the Department of Health Care Service 

(DHCS) and the pharmacy benefits contractor they work with is Magellan Medicaid 

Administration, Inc. (Magellan).  They will provide the services and support. All the 

providers will be required to submit a prior authorization to Magellan via the Medi-Cal 

Rx Online Portal for pharmacy benefits requests.  Please contact DHCS/Medi-Cal Rx at 

1-800-977-2273 or fax to 1-800-869-4325 for further inquiries. 

 

Sincerely,  

Community Health Center Network 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 


